
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on September 13, 2018 
 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 

RE: Code Enforcement Board Appointment 
 
DATE: September 4, 2018 

 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council appoint one alternate member to the Code Enforcement 
Board. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

There is currently a vacant alternate seat on the Code Enforcement Board. The vacancy was created 

when Steven Meltzer was appointed from alternate member to regular member, filling the regular 

member seat vacated by Jay Nisberg. There are two applicants seeking appointment to the alternate 

member seat. 

 

Joel Koeppel and Herbert Roemmele are new applicants seeking appointment as an alternate on the 

Code Enforcement Board. 

 

Both applicants have submitted proof to the Town Clerk’s Office of voter registration in the Town of 

Palm Beach. 

 

Attachments 

 

KWB:cek 

 

cc: Nick Caristo, Acting Police Chief 

 Ben Alma, Parking/Code Enforcement Manager 

 Joan Dunn, Parking/Code Enforcement Specialist 


